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4th August 2020 
 
Dear Families 
 
This is the first of my three planned updates throughout the summer holidays.   
 
I hope you are well and have been able to enjoy the summer sunshine whilst continuing to follow the 
current government guidance to control the transmission of COVID-19. 
 
Current guidance can be seen from the two hyperlinks below, which includes updated information about 
self-isolating at home for at least 10 days from when your symptoms started and arrange to have a test to 
see if you have COVID-19.  All other household members must stay at home and not leave the house for 
14 days.  If anyone else in the household starts displaying symptoms, they must stay at home for at least 
10 days from when their symptoms appear, regardless of what day they are on in the original 14-day 
isolation period. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-
do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-
for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 
 
Updated Home-School agreement for September 
Thank you to families who have already completed and returned our updated Home-School agreement.  It 
sets out the ways in which we can fully support our students and minimise risk to students and staff 
during the ongoing COVID-19 situation.  More details are in the attached letter from Mrs Goodes, Vice 
Principal. 
 
A Level and Level 3 vocational Results Day – Thursday 13th August 
Mrs Shivalkar, Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form will be in further contact with sixth formers 
expecting exam results to provide more details about arrangements.  The day has been organised to 
ensure that we can maintain social distancing in line with government guidance.  Results cannot be 
released until 8.00am on Thursday 13th August.  Please also note that it will not be possible for sixth 
formers or parents to park on the school site if coming to collect results (further details are below). 
 
Restricted access to the school site throughout August 
Please note that our contractors are on site undertaking enabling works in preparation for the 
construction of our new building.  The works include enlarging the exit gate so that large vehicles can 
come on site and supplying utilities to the building site for the new building.   
 
Between now and 14th August: 
All entrance and exit to the site is via the entrance gate 
Please DRIVE VERY SLOWLY (5 mph) as vision is limited for those exiting the site and the gate is narrow 
There is no parking available in the car park at the front of the school 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection


 

 
 
 

Ambition · Pride · Success  
 

 

Haileybury Turnford, Mill Lane, Cheshunt, EN8 0JU    01992 308333    enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com 
Principal: Robin Newman MSc MBA 

Haileybury Turnford is a trading name of Haileybury Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with registered number 09659808.                                                                                                                  

Registered office: Haileybury Academy Trust, London Road, Hertford Heath, Hertford, Hertfordshire, SG13 7NU 

 

Arrangements for September’s full re-opening to all students 
The school site is being prepared for our full re-opening in September.  I will provide more detailed 
updates in my next two letters on Thursday 13th August and Tuesday 25th August.  The details in my letter 
from 16th July give information about the start dates for the new academic year, and also the new timings 
of the day for different year groups.  That letter can be accessed here:  
 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2020/07/re-opening-letter-16.7.20.pdf 
 
Stay safe over the coming weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 
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